
 

 
 

 
March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 9 Options Evening 
Thursday 23rd March 2022 – 4:00 pm – 5:00pm 

 
I am writing to invite you to the Options Evening for year 9 students.  This will be held on Thursday 23rd 
March at Nether Stowe School. 
 
The evening will start at 4:00pm with a short presentation in the school hall.  This will explain the KS4 
curriculum including the option blocks from which students will choose their subjects.  Once the 
presentation is complete you will be able to speak to a representative from each department to talk about 
the specifics of their courses. 
 
In preparation for this evening, students have made their provisional choices during their PSHE Day.  From 
this, I have produced final option blocks in preparation for the Options Evening.    
 
Upon arrival on the evening, you will be directed to collect the provisional choices that your son/daughter 
made during the assembly.  You will be able to use this information to inform you as to which subjects you 
would like to go and see on the evening.  At the end of the evening, you will be given the opportunity to 
hand in a final options form.   
 
Please feel free to speak with myself on the evening should you have any queries.  We look forward to 
seeing you on the 23rd March. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
A Shaw 

 
Mr A Shaw 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 


